
ITEM 11 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 46 

COUNCIL MEETING 1978 06 19 

Re: LETTER FROM THE BURNABY GENERAL HOSPITAL 
3935 KINCAID STREET, BURNABY . 
PARKING AT BURNABY GENERAL HOSPITAL 

On 1978 May 29, Mr. Jack A. McCaugherty spoke to Council on the matter 
of a 11 residents parking only 11 designation on streets adjacent to Burnaby 

. General Hospital. Following is one of the two motions that was passed 
by Council on that occasion: 

11 THAT this Council write to the Burnaby General Hospital Board or 
the Greater Vancouver Regional District regarding signing 
directing the public's attention to the location of the parking 
ramp and to the rates .. presently being charged for the use of the 
parking ramp by the public and that Council be advised of tne 
results of the review by t_he Hospital Board or by the Regional 
District 11

• 

The letter from Mr. N. K. Barth which appears on the agenda for the 
1978 meeting of Counci.l contains information on both signing and the 
rates that the public must pay for parking at the garage adjacent to 

.the Hospital. 

Because co11111ents made by Mr. Barth in his letter are directly related 
to statements made by Mr. McCaugherty during his presentation, iit would 
be appropriate.for Mr. McCaugherty to receive a copy of Mr. Barth's 

· .letter. · · · 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT a copy of the 1 etter dated 1978. June 12 from Mr. N. K. 
Barth, Administrator for the Burnaby General Hospital,be sent 
to Mr. Jack A. McCaugherty. 

* * * * * * 
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